
Rachel Carson State Office Building


P.O. Box 8469


Harrisburg, PA  17105-8469


January 21, 2016
Bureau of Radiation Protection                                                                1-800-237-2366

XXXX XXXX, Nurse Manager

Maternity Unit

Hershey Medical Center

XXXXXXXXX address

Hershey, PA  XXXXX-XXXX

Dear Ms. XXXXX;

As part of the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection’s (DEP) radon information and outreach initiatives, the Radon Division administers a “Newborn Radon Test” program. The purpose of this program is to: encourage radon testing by parents of newborn babies; increase residential radon testing in the Commonwealth and in general, raise the level of radon awareness.

The program consists of a Radon Information Pamphlet that includes an introductory letter, general information regarding radon and a certificate for a free radon test kit. We provide the Radon Information Pamphlet at no cost to each participating hospital. You simply give a Pamphlet to each new mother upon discharge and we do the rest.

We have recently done a reprint of the Newborn Packages.  Enclosed you will find 25 copies.  Please contact us at                               to order a 3 month supply for your facility

There are 85 hospitals currently participating in this program and with their help we have distributed over 38,000 radon test kits to new parents.

We thank you for your participation in this program and we encourage you to continue your efforts. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at 1-800-23RADON (1-800-237-2366).








Sincerely,








Denise S. Bleiler
            Radon Division

NEWBORN RADON TEST PROGRAM
Hospital Name:


Contact Person: 



Hospital Street Address (No PO Box):




Phone Number: 


Number of Booklets Requested: 
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